
 

 

WELWYN HATFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
COUNCIL MEETING – 17 July 2024 
 
 

COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE NO. 15 QUESTIONS – QUESTIONS BY 
MEMBERS  
 
 
 
 

Notice of the following questions has been received in accordance with Council 
Procedure Rule No 15: 
 
 
1. Question to the Executive Member for Environment from Councillor 

Kingsbury 
“During May and June this year, and for several locations into July, the grass 
across the Borough remained uncut, leading to numerous complaints from 
residents. This has been noted by many as the worst period of uncut grass 
anyone can remember. Could the Cabinet member explain how this has been 
allowed to happen and outline the measures being taken to restore the previous 
standards of grass maintenance?” 

 
 

 

 


